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Prof. Cristiano Vezzoni informed the Ethics Committee of the University of Milan that he is going 
to conduct the following research: “Generational gap and post-ideological politics in Italy – A 
generation-aware analysis of ideological destructuring and political change in the Italian case”. 
 
The POSTGEN project has a three-year duration and has been funded by the Ministry of University 
and Research (MUR) as part of the PRIN (Projects of National Interest) program, with the project 
ID: 2020TZJP52. The project involves four Italian universities: Luiss Guido Carli in Rome, 
University of Milan, Alma Mater Studiorum - University of Bologna, and University of Pavia. The 
research will focus on the ideological destructuring and political change in Italy, with a specific 
emphasis on the values and sociopolitical attitudes of young people, using a multi-method approach 
that includes observational analysis of social media, surveys with high school students, in-depth 
interviews with both young and older individuals, and a national survey with a representative sample 
of the Italian population.  

The Ethics Committee of the University of Milan examined and issued a favourable opinion on the 
project.   

 

Milan, July 17th, 2023  
 
 

         LA PRESIDENTE   
Margherita Maria Ramajoli  
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